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SOLIDARITY WITH PEO AND THE WORKERS OF CYPRUS

Nazionale, 09/09/2025

USB express solidarity with PEO and the All-Trade Unions mobilization and general strike on

September 11th, 2025, demanding the Cost-of-Living Allowance (CoLA), the mechanism that

automatically adjusts the nominal salary based on inflation, to offset the erosion of real salary

and the purchasing power of the wage employees.

We are living a phase of war, the EU and european government are following only the

increase of the defense and military expenses, under the NATO umbrella only war is the

way.

A new wave of struggles around Europe is going on, underscores once again in practice the

refusal of workers to pay the cost of the crisis and the wars of the bourgeoisie.

Today it is of enormous importance that our common struggles for the overthrow of the

barbarity we live in grow stronger everywhere. Let us strengthen our class oriented trade

unions and our solidarity with the heroic people of Palestine.

We are with the workers of Cyprus.

Internationalist solidarity is our weapon
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